Thompson to address group

Commissioner Patrick Da-
ley Thompson, of the Metro-
politan Water Reclamation
District (MWRD), will address
the Men of the Castle group on
Monday, May 6, at 7:15 p.m.,
following a 6:30 p.m. dinner
at Beverly Unitarian Church,
10244 S. Longwood Drive.

Thompson will talk about the
proper disposal of pharmaceu-
ticals. Thompson was elected
to the MWRDGC in November
2012. He currently chairs the
Industrial Waste and Water

Pollution and
the Monitoring
and Research
committees.
He is vice chair
of the Infor-
mation Tech-
nology and
Judiciary com-
mittees at the District.

Thompson received his BA
from St. Mary’s University
in Minnesota and his law de-
gree from John Marshall Law
School.




